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Submitting various license applications.

CHANGE OF PREMISE

City Clerk

No. Name Address

2085 Legend Larry's

2085 Legend Larry's

2085 Legend Larry's

733 Pennsylvania Avenue - One day event
to be held 6/7/22: Temporarily add to
the existing premises the area within
the following four points: The north
west corner of the existing premise,
the south west corner of the exiting
premise, the point at the center of 8^^
Street west of the south west corner of

the Legend Larry's building, and the
center of 8^^ Street where 8*^^ meets

Pennsylvania Ave's south edge.

733 Pennsylvania Avenue - One day event
to be held 6/14/22: Temporarily add to
the existing premises the area within
the following four points: The north
west corner of the existing premise,
the south west corner of the exiting
premise, the point at the center of 8^^^
Street west of the south west corner of

the Legend Larry's building, and the
center of 8^^ Street where 8^^ meets

Pennsylvania Ave's south edge.

733 Pennsylvania Avenue - One day event
to be held 6/21/22: Temporarily add to
the existing premises the area within
the following four points: The north
west corner of the existing premise,
the south west corner of the exiting
premise, the point at the center of 8*^^
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